
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 INFORMATIONAL MEETING   
 

 
 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the Library Board may attend the above 
referenced meeting. 
 

The Meeting is not intended as a meeting of the Library Board.  Library Board 
Members will refrain from engaging in discussion of, from taking any action 
regarding, or otherwise conducting governmental business.  

WISCONSIN’S OPEN MEETINGS LAW NOTICE (WIS. STAT. §19.84) 

HIGHWAY & FACILITIES COMMITTEE MEETING 

Library Board Attendance 

July 13, 2022 – 9:00 a.m.  

County Board / Chambers Room / Virtual 

1st Floor - Government Center 

421 Nebraska St, Sturgeon Bay, WI 
 

 


